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Dear Premier Pediatrics Families,

| write this letter filled with so many mixed emotions...the joy of watching your children grow
up, feeling your concerns while supporting you through sickness, celebrating new
accomplishments as your children mastered each new developmental milestone, and looking
forward to checking in with you during the routine annual visits. Now, as | anticipate the next
chapter of my life, | am experiencing the sorrow of saying goodbye.

After 35 years of devoting my life to my work in Pediatrics, | will be retiring in June. | look
forward to some leisure time, spoiling my grandchildren and taking advantage of all that New
York City has to offer. | will always cherish the memories of all the families | have worked with.
But now the time has come to move on. | leave you in very capable hands. Starting in June of
2019, your medical needs will be well-served by the superb pediatricians of Premier Pediatrics.
You can review the bios of all of our staff by visiting our website: premierpedsny.com.

| have greatly valued our relationship, and | thank you for your loyalty and friendship over the
years. Best wishes for your future health.

Sincerely,

Barry Price, MD



